
STATE OF TEXAS 

COUNTY OF BURNET 

CITY OF DOUBLE HORN 

On this the 8th day of August 2024, the City Council convened in workshop session at 6:00 pm in the 

Council Chambers located at 103 Vista View Trail, Suite 100, Double Horn, Texas with notice of meeting 

giving time, place, date, and subject having been posted as described in Chapter 551 of the Texas 

Government Code. 

1. Call Meeting to Order. Mayor Sereno called the workshop to order at 6:00 pm. 

2. Rollcall to Confirm Quorum. Mayor Cathy Sereno, Mayor Pro-Tem Millard and Aldermen Glen Stafford, 

Laura Rathe and John Osborne were confirmed present by City Secretary Christina McDonald. 

3. Regular Agenda. 

A. BUDGET WORKSHOP: Discuss all expense and revenue items, projects and suggestions to develop the 

FY2024-2025 Proposed Budget. The Council reviewed and discussed the proposed FY 2024/2025 

budget. No action was taken. 

4. Adjournment. There being no further business to discuss, Alderman Rathe moved to adjourn. The motion 

was seconded by Mayor Pro-Tem Millard. The workshop was adjourned at 6:55 pm. 

 
Cathy Sereno, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

Christina McDonald, City Secretary 



August 8, 2024 Budget Workshop - Page 1 of 1 


